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Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee:  Planning & Community Development Analyst:  Ryan Countryman 
ECAF:    2023-0428 
Proposal:  Motion 23-163 Date:    May 2, 2023 
 
Consideration:  
Motion 23-163 would confirm the nomination of Joshua Marcy as the Director of the 
Snohomish County Airport. 
 
Background   
The Airport Director position is currently vacant. The County Executive has the authority to 
nominate department directors under Snohomish County Code (SCC) 3.40. SCC 3.40 also 
provides the County Council authority to confirm, by a majority vote, the nomination of 
department directors. Following a recruitment process, the Executive has selected and 
nominated Joshua Marcy as the Airport Director.  
 
Joshua Marcy has held a variety of positions in the field of airport operations and is currently 
the Deputy Director of the Snohomish County Airport. Prior to working for Snohomish County, 
Joshua Marcy worked for the aviation departments of the Port of Seattle and City of Austin, 
Texas, among other relevant experience. Joshua Marcy holds a BA from Utah Valley 
University, an MS from Purdue University, and hold several certifications, including being an 
Accredited Airport Executive. 
 
Current Proposal  

Scope: Motion 23-163 would confirm Joshua Marcy as Airport Director. 

Effective Date: Upon passage of this motion. 

Fiscal Implications: No impact. 
 
Handling:  Normal 
 
Risk Management: Approve 
 
Finance: Approve 
 
Executive: Approve 
 
Request: Move to General Legislative Session on May 10 for consideration.  


